Copy the content below and paste into an email for sending to your employees.

Subject Line:  Stay up to date on COVID-19 and your health plan
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This message is part of an email series offering tips for good health and advice to help you understand and get the most out of your Premera Blue Cross health plan.

	Keep up with the latest information on COVID-19
Visit the Coronavirus & Your Health Care page on premera.com for information on vaccines, at-home testing, and other COVID-19-related benefits. 

Changes to your health plan related to COVID-19 can be found on the 
COVID-19 Testing and Treatment Endorsement on the Summary of Benefits and Coverage web page. 

The expanded coverage Premera offers to customers during the pandemic, continues to change based on the state and federal COVID-19 emergency period declarations. Visit the Coronavirus & Your Health Care page on premera.com to stay on top of the latest information.
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